
Dansville Elementary School August Board Update

Back-to- School Bash was well attended this year! The building was packed and many
families were at the school for the entire hour and a half event catching up with friends
while enjoying a free hot dog dinner in the cafeteria.

The first few days of school have been a huge success with a lot of happy faces from
students, staff, and parents! We are looking forward to a great year! Teachers and
students are enjoying the air conditioned classrooms!

Preparations are underway for the fall round of screeners. FAST Bridge is given to
collect the latest literacy data and Spring Math is used to collect math data.


